Pacelli Catholic Early Childhood Center is Celebrating Catholic Schools Week!

January 28th-February 1st, 2019 is National Catholic Schools Week.  It is a time to reflect on the wonderful opportunities available to families enrolled in Catholic schools.  At Pacelli Catholic Early Childhood Center we would like to celebrate how happy we are that you have chosen our Center for your children with a week of fun!  Each day of the week we will have a different theme.  You are encouraged to dress your child in the theme of the day.  Each classroom will have activities pertaining to the day’s theme.  We are also hosting our annual Family Pizza Night on Tuesday, January 29th. Please return the attached RSVP by Wednesday, January 23rd, 2019 if you are able to join us for that special event.  

Monday, January 28 – Celebrating our students.  Spirit Day – Wear your school colors (red, blue and white).

Tuesday, January 29 – Celebrating families.  Crazy Hair/Bling Day.

***Family Pizza Night 4:30-6:00 p.m. in the Holy Spirit Church basement.  
(Please RSVP by Jan. 23rd)

Wednesday, January 30 – Celebrating our Parish.  Wacky Wednesday.  
 Making special school banner.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thursday, January 31 – Celebrating our community.  Wear your favorite colors day.  Making Valentines for residents at the Portage County Home.  

Friday, February 1 – Celebrating our nation.  Wear your favorite sports apparel day.
Thank you for choosing Pacelli Catholic Early Childhood Center!
Please consider continuing your child’s future education in the Pacelli Catholic Schools.



Please return RSVP by Wednesday, January 23rd.  Thank you!

Family Name _________________________________

We will be attending the Family Pizza Night in the Parish basement on Tuesday, January 29th from 4:30-6:00 p.m.  			Number of Family Members Attending  _____________


________  Thank you, we will not be attending Family Pizza Night.
